
 

 

 

 

The Kapunda High School Governing Council is meeting at 
Roseworthy Primary School on Monday, 21 May. 

We invite all of our Roseworthy parents to come in and 
meet with our Governing Councillors over a tea/coffee 

from 7:00 - 7:30pm. 
 

Our Governing Council is made up of parents, students and teachers, 
and is responsible for: 

 overseeing the strategic directions of the school 
 monitoring the school’s improvement agenda and associated 

student achievement data 
 ratifying policy 
 setting the annual budget and 
 advocating for and ‘championing’ our school. 

In 2017, we: 

 contributed to and endorsed the KHS BYOD Strategy 
 contributed to and endorsed the KHS SunSmart Strategy and 
 contributed to the Learning Environment Opportunity Study (LEOS) 

that has ultimately shaped the directions of the new building 
project. 

We are keen to represent our families across the broader region and are 
looking forward to seeing you on Monday evening. 

 
Kristen J Masters    Andrew Hayward 
Principal     Governing Council Chairperson 


